
    CITY OF ESCONDIDO 
PLANNING DIVISION 

201 NORTH BROADWAY 
ESCONDIDO, CA 92025-2798 

(760) 839-4671 

POSTPONEMENT OF  

PLANNING COMMISSION MEETING 
 

 
Given the recommendation by the County of San Diego and the CA 

Department of Public Health limiting large gatherings, The  

March 24, 2020 Escondido Planning Commission meeting is 

cancelled/postponed.  

 
The project scheduled for March 24, 2020 – Downtown Specific Plan 

Amendment and Conditional Use Permit for PHG 19-0001; PHG 19-0002 

and ENV 19-0001 (Address: 209 E. 4th Avenue) will be rescheduled for a 

future Planning Commission Meeting that has yet to be determined. 

 
 
Public notices will be provided once a new date is scheduled. 
 
 

For additional information about this project, please contact Darren 
Parker (760) 839-4553, and refer to Case No. PHG 09-0001; PHG 19-0002 
and ENV 19-0001. 
 

 

Mike Strong 
Assistant Planning Director 
 
 

DATED:  March 13, 2020 


